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Environment Letter to DEFRA

The London Assembly Environment Committee has written to the Department for Environment, Food and
Rural Affairs (DEFRA) calling for an update on Thames Water’s Water Resources Management Plan
(WRMP24) to prevent delays in major infrastructure projects.

This follows the Committee’s two-part investigation into London’s water and rivers. The Committee held two
formal meetings, which covered a range of topics, including water security, pollution and flood risk in London.

Read the Letter 

https://www.london.gov.uk/sites/default/files/2024-02/Environment%20Letter%20to%20Defra.pdf

